
Our greatest success was the £20.22
fundraiser, where children managed to
raise an amazing £2075 by achieving
challenges such as 22 star jumps, walking
22 miles, doing 22 kind deeds at home,
offering mini beauty treatments for £2.20
and many more!

Our Christmas Fair was great fun and the
children got to meet Santa himself in our
library!

As well as raising money, we have
provided year group discos, which is
always so much fun for the children (and
us!)!

The children crafted Mother’s and Father’s
Day gifts with an optional fundraising
surprise of a bunch of
flowers/personalised chocolate bar. 

At the end of the year we organised an
outdoor festival style party for our leavers
with water fights, photo booths,
keepsakes and lots of dancing - it was
certainly one to remember!
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This new school year we bid a fond farewell
to our treasurer Debbie Scoffield, who has
gone above and beyond, counted all the
coins, ordered all our supplies, sorted,
collected, delivered and generally kept us all
in check, Thank you Debbie!!

We wanted to welcome 
you all to the new

school year and introd
uce ourselves and the

work we do. 

We are a group of en
thusiastic parents that

provide fun activities 
for children and raise

money for the school
. 

We are always looking 
for likeminded-people 

to

join us - those who a
re excited to get invo

lved

in their children’s sch
ool life and eager to 

do

good in their communi
ty.  You might be ab

le to

offer time, others will
 have (bonkers!) idea

s or

be passionate about s
omething very specific

, as

long as you are read
y to give more reaso

ns

for children/parents/s
chools staff to smile 

- we

want YOU to join us! 

Please come along to 
our AGM (Annual

General Meeting - th
e introduction to what 

our

PTA is and does) on
 September 21st for 

an

informal chat. There 
will be crèche for th

e

children, so you can e
njoy a cuppa and a

biscuit! 

Welcome, and here's to
 a fun(draising) filled

Autumn term!

Welcome
BACK TO SCHOOL

Mengham infant FOMS – PTA We also have a WhatsApp group you
can join where we informally discuss
our fundraising ideas.

FRIENDS OF MENGHAM INFANT SCHOOL

AUTUMN TERM 1 2022

21st September
3:15pm
PTA AGM
meeting 
School library,
crèche available 

21st September
Christmas art
work completed
and returned

30th September 
1:30 - 3pm 
MacMillan coffee
morning 

Diary dates

menghampta@gmail.com 

FOMS


